
From: Doug Young
Sent: 12/7/2015 10:23:26 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Syrians in South Carolina

Governor Haley:  I support your efforts to keep undocumented Syrian refugees 
from being placed in South Carolina.  If you need an illustration to further your 
position, below is a pretty good one.

 

Doug Young

864-247-3900

 

 

 

This was designed for the 22% of Americans, The President and Secretary 
of the State who tell us to trust the 10,000 "refugees" from Syria they want 
to let walk into the US.
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